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BANCROFT HALLOWEEN HOME DECORATING CONTEST!!!! 
Do you have the best decorated house in the neighborhood?  Get 
creative with your Halloween decorations this year and we will 
have selected judges walking the neighborhood on Halloween.  
You may just win a prize and be recognized in the next 

newsletter. 
TAX BILLS DUE! Everyone should have 
received their tax bill. If you did not receive 
your tax bill or have any question, please 
contact Shannon Tuthill. Two important 
reminders:  1. It is your responsibility to 
send a copy to your mortgage company. 2. 
If you pay by October 15th, you will receive 
a 15% discount. 
 VACANCY ON THE COMMISSION 

Your City needs your talents.  Please consider running for office this fall.  There will be 
two open positions for Commissioner.  We will now need write-in candidates as the 
deadline to run has passed.  The Commissioners serve a two-year term   All positions 
will be on the ballot this November, and it’s a great way to become involved and help 
your neighborhood.  The position of Commissioner requires only a few hours a month, 
including the monthly commission meetings which you receive compensation for. If you 
have any questions regarding this 
position, please feel free to contact 
Mayor Magers or any of the 
Commissioners.   

 
New to Bancroft?  Please let Clerk 
Tuthill know and she will add you to the 
Directory and email list.  We would also 
like to welcome you in the newsletter. 

CITY OF BANCROFT 
COMMISSION 

 
MAYOR 

Jeff Magers 
502-762-4334 

mayor@cityofbancroft.org 
police@cityofbancroft.org  

 
COMMISSIONERS 

 
Matthew Tungate 

262-8658 
  communications@cityofbancroft.org 

 
Edwin Evers 

finance@cityofbancroft.org 
937-470-7384 

 
Mike Borders 

maintenance@cityofbancroft.org 
502-235-6968 

 
Rick Rittenhouse 

publicservices@cityofbancroft.org 
502-425-7539 

 
TREASURER 

Arnold Shaikun 
426-6452 

treasurer@cityofbancroft.org 
 

CITY CLERK 
Shannon Tuthill 

240-8491 
                clerk@cityofbancroft.org 

 
POLICE CHIEF 
Anthony Yeager 

chief@cityofbancroft.org 
 

ATTORNEY 
Schiller, Barnes  & Maloney 

 
WEBSITE 

www.cityofbancroft.org   
 

NEXT COMMISSION MEETING 

7:00 PM October 11, 2018 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

 

City of Bancroft 
4949 Old Brownsboro Road 

Ste. 243 
Louisville, Kentucky 40222 

       
     JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 

 

 

RUMPKE 
Our collection days will not be 
affected by Columbus Day or 
Veterans Day Recycling collection 
days for October and November are 
Mondays 10/1, 10/15, 10/29, 11/12 
and 11/26.  Yard debris will be 
picked every Monday as well.  
Rumpke will no longer pick up yard 
debris left in plastic bags. Questions, 
contact Rumpke at 568-3800. 

HALLOWEEN 
Watch out for little ghosts and 
goblins  as they make their way 
through the neighborhood trick or 
treating. And be sure to stop and 
see Chief Yeager. He'll be handing 
out treats to the children from his 
patrol car. 

SAFETY TIPS AND REMINDERS 
FROM CHIEF YEAGER 
Please keep your garage doors closed and 
your car doors locked at all times and ensure 
that bicycles, mowers, ladders, etc. are kept 
secured.  Don’t give thieves the temptation.  
Please if you need police assistance 
dial 911!  If Chief Yeager is on duty he will 
be dispatched and if not, Louisville Metro 
will be contacted.  If you are planning a trip. 
Please email Chief Yeager with your address, 
emergency contact information, dates you 
are away and if anyone will be at your home.  
Chief Yeager will then keep a record of this 
so if there is an emergency he can contact 
you.  If you do not have access to email just 
contact Clerk Tuthill. 
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